
Town of Pitkin  

January 2023 Regular Meeting 
 

 

Commissioner and Community 
• Building Inspector –Tom Gibb – No report 

• Zoning Board –  No report 

• Environmental Health – Gayla Gibb – No Report   

• Streets – Jesse James Garetson – Gunnison Valley Excavation has been activated for 

plowing as of December 2, 2022.  Appropriate snow plowing for each recent snowfall 

has been accomplished.   

• Ditches – Vacant – No report 

• Cemetery – Mark Rossmiller – The season for cemetery work has completed and there 

will be no report until next spring.  
• Town Hall – Vacant –  No report 

• Parks and Rec – Vacant – No report 

 

Reports 


